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MZMCRANDUM FOR: R. A. Capra, Bulletins and Orders Review Group
FRCM: E. L. Jordan, Assistant Director for Technical Programs,
Oivision of Reactor Operations Inspection, [E
SUBJECT: MATERIAL RELATING TO IE BULLETIN 79-05C

The enclosed materi is forwarded to you for use during the evaluation of

ia
the responses to I£8 79-05C
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Revision to earlier Rancho Seco 50-312
submittal 10/24/79
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t‘éé%grd’L. ubrdar, Assistant Director
for Techhical Programs
DivisiomOf Reactor Operations Inspection

CONTACT: H. A. Wilber, TP
45-28180
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15220, Sacramento,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission LN w7 T
Attention: Mr. E. H. Engelken, o G A
Director, Region V g B < =)
Office of Inspection & Enforcement e e oA ﬁi
1890 Korth California Boulevard YA 7 e &7
Walnut Creek Pleza, Suite 202 e *
Walnut Creek, California 94595 <L,"—:—1x2;>/
el
Docket No. 50-312
Rancho Secc Nuclear Gensrating
Station, Unit No. 1
Ozar Mr. Engelken
In the letter to you dated August 27, 1979, the Zistrict
providec an analysis titled "Analysis Summary in Support of en Early
RC Pump Trip"”
The attachment to this letter carriss a revisior to Section
II1 of thet analysis.
Sincerely yours,
/1// ‘:’:} __*—,'—.
/ rd
“John J. Mattimos
Assistant Genera) Manager
and Chief Enginecer
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